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Tuesday 11th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

KS2 SATS 
 
As you will be aware, the KS2 Statutory Assessment Tests for Year 6 are due to take place in May.  
 
Next Wednesday, 19th of January, I will be holding a Teams meeting to go through the information 
and details of these assessments at 6:30pm. Please email the school office if you are able to attend 
and a joining link will be sent to you.  
 
As a school, we get a discounted price when purchasing revision books. The three I will be using are:  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
https://www.cgpbooks.co.uk/primary-books/ks2 are offering schools these for £2.50 each. 
If you would like to purchase these via school, please e-mail office@folksworth.cambs.sch.uk and 
state which books you wish to order by the end of the week. 
 
If you require any further support or advice regarding the KS2 SATs or cannot make the meeting, 
please let me know and we can make alternative arrangements. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs L.Wright 
Elm Class Teacher 
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